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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

W. L. STEWART 

VICE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS 

December 9, 1985 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Lester S. Rubenstein, Director 

PWR Project Directorate #2 
Division of PWR Licensing-A 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
GENERAL DESIGN CRITERIA 17 ANALYSIS 

Serial No. 85-707 
E&C/CDL/acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have implemented the 
modifications and operating restrictions identified in our letter of March 31, 
1982, Serial No. 175. Surry Power Station is now in compliance with General 
Design Criteria 17, as indicated by your Safety Evaluation dated October 6, 
1982. 

Should you need additional information, please contact us. 

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace 
Regional Administrator 
NRC Region II 

Mr. Donald J. Burke 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

Mr. Terence L. Chan 
NRC Surry Project Manager 
PWR Project Directorate #2 
Division of PWR Licensing-A 
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